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6th April 1929.

The Right Eon. Lord Atholstan, LL.B. 
St. Janes Street, 

Montreal.
245

Dear Lord Atholstan,

The Annual Meeting of the Montreal 
Anti-tuberculosis and General Health League will take 
place on April 23rd, and it is the desire of the
Executive Committee that the Health 
of w’ ich you are a member, 
indefinite period in order that

Survey Committee,
should be continued for an

we may proceed with the
supervision of such health work 
City of Montreal.

as is carried on in the

ould you be willing to remain
I sincerely hope you will find it

as a member of
this Committee?

possible to do so.

Yours sincerely,

C0


